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PROPOSED GODORT BYLAWS CHANGES FOR 2018 ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
 
 
Due to changes in the ALA conference scheduling and from the recommendation by 
GODORT Steering to convert some GODORT steering officers from elected positions to 
appointed positions, the following changes in the GODORT Bylaws are necessary to 
enact the proposed changes.  There are five areas within the Bylaws that will need to be 
changed. 
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